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   Prairiewood High School 

11 November, 2021 

YEAR 7 – 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I write to advise that due to Covid restrictions our programmed Orientation Day 

and Uniform Sales has been reorganised as per NSW Health advice.    

- As parents, at this stage cannot come onto school grounds, you are

required to purchase the school uniform online, through the school

website:

https://prairiewoo-h.schools.nsw.gov.au

- Click on the ENROLMENT TAB at the top of the page,

- Click on UNIFORM TAB on the left hand side of the page.

• Please download this form and fill in according to your requirements eg:

name, year, mobile phone, size, quantities, total price and Online payment

receipt number. (I have attached the form to this letter).

• Payment is to be made online via the ‘MAKE A PAYMENT’ tab on the

home page of the school website.  You will be able to pay the yearly

school/subject fees of approximately $180.00.

Important:   When complete, please scan or take a photo, and email the order 

form back to the school email address, prairiewoo-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

I have included in this letter, details and prices of the school uniform (most items 

can only be purchased from our school.) 

There is also size guide on the website, to help with estimating the size your child 

may need.  After you purchase the uniform online and include the Order form, our 

office will pack the uniforms in readiness for you to collect. We ask that you 

arrange contact our office on 9725 5444, to arrange a suitable option time to 

collect the uniforms.  
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The date set by the Department of Education for all incoming Year 7 students for 

Orientation Day to high school (involving students from all local primary schools) 

was programmed for 23rd November, HOWEVER, due to the fluctuating nature 

of COVID restrictions in the state Orientation Day for Yr 6 into Yr 7 will be held 

in Prairiewood High School on: 

 

                         ORIENTATION DAY Friday, 10th December, 2021 

 

It is estimated the day will start approximately 10:00 am and finish approximately 

12:00 pm.  Please make arrangements for your child’s transportation. 

 

If you have purchased uniforms online you can ask that your child collects the 

uniform on this day. 

 

Further information regarding Orientation Day in more detail will be sent to you at 

a later date. 

 
- Attached is information about how to apply for a free Opal card, for travel 

to and from school (if you are eligible).  Please visit 

ww.transportnsw.info/school-students 

 
 

I look forward to meeting you and your child. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
B Giudice 

Principal  

 

Enc.                                            


